
WANTED!  
Beach Vitex (Vitex rotundifolia) is a fast 

spreading invasive plant along the coast 

that quickly displaces native dune plants. 

If you believe you have this plant in your yard 

and would like information on how to re-

move it, please contact Rick O’Connor at the 

county extension office.   

850-475-5230  roc1@ufl.edu      


